
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’s​ RES​ ​Community Connection​ features 
five important messages. 

Calendar Updates 

● Friday, February 12 - No School for Students 
● Monday, February 15- Presidents Day- No School for Staff and Students 
● Tuesday, February 16- Friday, February 19- Virtual Spirit Week 

Marking Period 2 Report Card Distribution 

Marking Period 2 report cards will be available via ParentVue on ​Wednesday, February 10.​ If 
you have not signed up for  a ParentVue account, paper report cards will be mailed to the 
address on file.  Please take the time to review your child’s progress and create academic 
goals with your child.  

Return to School Update 

The Board of Education met January 28 to discuss a plan for the return to in-person 
learning. At Rosemont we are currently collaborating with MCPS to proceed with a plan for 
the phased in-return of students beginning March 15.  The next board meeting is scheduled 
for February 9. During that meeting, MCPS will present more information on a plan for the 
return to in-person learning. After that meeting, we will provide a detailed timeline to 
parents, including specific information on what in-person experiences will look like for 
students. 

Tuesday After School Activities 

This week, on Tuesday, February 9 at 3:20 we will host our After-School Activity Drop-in 
event.  Come join Mrs. Marion as she engages students in an exciting science experiment! 
All students are invited to join. Don’t miss out! To join the event, please use the Zoom code 
851 4415 7295 and the password read. 

Bedtime Virtual Book Reading 

Join us again this week on Thursday, February 11 at 7:00pm. Put on your pajamas, grab a 
snack and join our mystery guest reader for a good time! To join the event, please use the 
Zoom code 851 4415 7295 and the password read. We can’t wait to see all our students on 
Thursday evening! 



As a reminder, please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual tips 
and tricks and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning! This 
concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Thank you and have a good 
evening. 

 


